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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

MICHIGAN BOARD OF QUALIFIED 
INTERPRETERS  

 
THE MICHIGAN BOARD OF QUALIFIED 

INTERPRETERS ANNOUNCES A 

 

CANCELLATION 
 

OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED FULL BOARD MEETING OF JANUARY 14, 2019 

 
The next regularly scheduled Full Board meeting will be held July 22, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. 
at the G. Mennen Williams Building Auditorium, 525 W. Ottawa Street, Lansing, 
Michigan.  
 
All meetings are conducted in accordance with Public Act 267 of 1976, as amended, 
and are open to the public. Further information concerning a specific meeting can be 
obtained from the Board office.  
 
 
 
Dated:  December 27, 2018 

 

 


